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TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF HOTEL OPERATIONS

Naivasha, Friday, 27t March, 2020

Dear All,

Over the last few weeks, we have all withessed the impact of the COVID-19 pandemic globally and the effects
on our lives. Our world continues to change, but our commitment to you remains the same. We have always
prioritised delivering quality service with the health and safety of our guests and staff being of paramount
importance.

As our responsibility to be part of the national solution to stop the spread of the Coronavirus, we have taken the
difficult decision to temporarily suspend all our hotel operations from Friday, 27" March, 2020 until further
notice. We don’t know how long this pandemic will last, but we will continue to monitor the developments and
updates from the Government of Kenya.

On behalf of everyone at Enashipai Resort and Spa, | would like to thank you for your continued support during
this challenging time and trust that you understand our decision.

| pray that you and your loved ones stay safe and remain healthy.

Sincerely,

~ %

James Mwangi
DIRECTOR

More information

You can reach us via the following channels:

Tel: +254 51 2130000 or +254 719 051000

Email: sales@enashipai.com
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